Jalama - Bug #991

Use arrays instead of strings between js and XPCOM
02/19/2003 02:03 PM - Chris Jones

Status: Resolved Start date: 02/19/2003
Priority: Normal Due date:

Assignee: John Harris % Done: 0%
Category: jalama-general Estimated time: 0.00 hour
Target version: Unspecified Spent time: 0.00 hour
Bugzilla-ld: 991

Description

In jlcommandproxy, we should use arrays rather than strings in communication
between javascript code and the XPCOM components that it is calling.

History

#1 - 03/11/2005 10:30 AM - John Harris

XPCOM, is no longer used within the Jalama project.

#2 - 03/11/2005 10:42 AM - John Harris

XPCOM, is no longer used within the Jalama project.

#3 - 03/27/2013 02:15 PM - Redmine Admin
Original Bugzilla ID was 991
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